LETTER OF APPEAL TO THE FOURTH SESSION

OF THE PERMANENT FORUM ON INDIGENOUS PEOPLE

I, Alexandra Grigorieva, Ph.D., Professor of the Research Institute of Indigenous Nations of the North, Siberian Branch of the Russian Academy of Sciences, appeal to the participants of the current Forum and United Nations representatives on the behalf of the endangered tribe of Yukagir who live on the territory of Yakutia and of which today there are left 1097 people. 

I ask this Forum and United Nations Organization to issue a resolution which will save this little ethnic group from complete extinction. Let this endangered people be accepted into the family of other indigenous peoples of the world and taken under the protection of United Nations as an equal member of the world community.

To expedite this process, I am willing and ready to provide all the necessary factual information and documentation.

At this Forum I represent an International Innovations Project of the University of Toronto, but being a native of Yakutia my heart and spirit is pained by the plea of Yukagirs.  

I ask you from the bottom of my heart to join this appeal by signing this letter.

Alexandra Grigorieva, Ph. D.
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